One Glasgow Reducing Offending Project - Service overview 2023/24 noted.
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There was submitted a report and presentation by Sergeant Stephen Want,

Police Scotland regarding the One Glasgow Reducing Offending Project, advising

(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

()

that the One Glasgow Reducing Offending project was a unique multi-agency
partnership led by Police Scotland in partnership with Glasgow City Health and
Social Care Partnership (HSCP), Children and Families, Social Work Services
and Community Justice Glasgow;

that the project was currently funded by Police Scotland and Glasgow City HSCP
with project staff coming from both organisations;

that the aim of the project was to provide positive pathways for under 25s who
were involved in, or at risk of becoming involved in, the criminal justice system;

of the service delivery outcomes for 2023/24 and a case study example with
positive outcomes following use of the project’s diversion service; and

of continued awareness raising of the project with various stakeholders to include
the delivery of workshops to the youth justice sector and other partners.

After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Sergeant Want for his
presentation.



